
Disaster Relief Funding Webpage 

 

The TCEQ has created a Disaster Relief Funding webpage to be a source of funding for 
local governments, drinking water and wastewater facilities, businesses, and individuals 
impacted by Hurricane Harvey. The page will be updated regularly as we receive new or 
updated information.  

If you have funding information that would benefit the groups listed above that assists 
with environmental issues please feel free to send that to us at: 
TexasEnviroHelp@tceq.texas.gov. 
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